
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of El Cajon will conduct a public 
hearing per Elections Code Section 21607.1, on Thursday, November 4, 2021, at 7:00 
p.m., at the Kennedy Recreation Center, 1675 E. Madison Avenue, El Cajon, CA 
92019, at which the City Council will 1) receive a report and update from staff on the 
status of the redistricting process and potential impact of the final California-adjusted 
2020 census data; and 2) conduct a public hearing to receive public input on current and 
potential district boundaries.   
 
All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions relating to 
this matter.  
 
Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 619-441-1763 if live translation in an applicable 
language is needed for this hearing. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will enable 
the City to make reasonable arrangements. 
 
Angela L. Cortez, CMC 
CITY CLERK 
619-441-1763 / 619-441-1542 (TDD – Hearing Impaired) 
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